
Submitter: Kelly Hughes 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB2659 

As a long-time OR-based business providing high quality jobs to the local community 

and reliance on a healthy outdoor environment, we are ready for Climate-Friendly & 

Equitable Communities. Please do not move HB 2659 forward. 


